
  

Year 1 Class Newsletter. Spring Term 1 2021 

Spring Term Topics 
 

Whether learning at home or at school this term learning will focus 
on a number of common topics. 

In History we will be learning about two great fires; The Great Fire of 
London and The Great Fire of Gateshead and Newcastle. We will 
think about what life was like at the time and the causes and effects 
of these terrible events. 

After half term we have a Geography topic and will be Going on 
Safari ! Learning about a different environment and what life is like 
in a hot country for the people, plants and animals living there. 

In Science we will be considering the growth and survival of animals, 
including humans. We will look at the sequence of growth and the 
basic needs for survival. We will then go on to learn about different 
habitats and how they support the growth and survival of those 
living in them. 

Ms Newell has two design technology projects for you where you 
will research, design, plan and make a bridge and a puppet to 
support our topics. 

In Computing will be learning how to use the Internet safely to 

research our topics and how to use simple spreadsheets and data 

bases to handle information. 

Online learning at home. 
 

All children should have received a pack of information including all of the 

log in details needed to access our online learning platforms. Please log in 

to School360 daily and click on the ‘Classroom’ tab on the pupil home 

page. This will enable you to access the daily learning on Google 

Classroom. Activities can be printed out OR can be completed on a 

separate piece of paper. Photographs or files of the completed work can 

then be uploaded to share with me for feedback.  

If you continue to have issues with this platform please do not hesitate to 

contact the school office so that we can support you in accessing the daily 

learning. 

In addition, we have Bug Club, Mathletics and Purple Mash which all 

children have free access to explore a wide range of activities to support 

their learning and the school website has many links to educational 

resources and websites.. 

 
This term is already giving us many challenges to adapt to. Thank you to all for 

your continuing support. 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch via the main school office, or via email: 

admin@newdelaval.northumberland.go.uk, if there is anything that you need 

further support with and will do our absolute best to find a solution. 

All the best from the Y1 Team 

https://mrsmelissajohnson.wikispaces.com/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
mailto:admin@newdelaval.northumberland.go.uk

